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ALERT: OFFICE RELOCATION
State Department of Education offices are relocating to 450 Columbus Boulevard in downtown Hartford. 
The Bureau of Educator Standards and Certification will move, beginning January 20, 2017. 

Use Google Maps to find us!

Please be aware that the move is taking place during the working day, on January 20. To hand deliver 
documentation to the Capitol Avenue address, it must be delivered by Thursday, January 19. Or you may 
deliver to the new address beginning on Monday, January 23. 

The public phone line will not be available on Friday, January 20. We anticipate it will be operational in the 
new location on Monday, January 23. We appreciate your patience as we settle into our new location. Phone 
numbers will not change. The public line continues to be 860-713-6969.

Mail sent to the Capitol Avenue street address will be forwarded to the new address. US Mail expected to be 
delivered on or after January 20, should be mailed to the PO Box. 

The Post Office Box mailing address will not change:
Connecticut State Department of Education
Bureau of Educator Standards and Certification
PO Box 150471
Hartford, CT 06115-0471

Delivery services such as UPS or FedEx may deliver to the new address as of January 20:
Connecticut State Department of Education
Bureau of Educator Standards and Certification
450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 503
Hartford, CT 06103

https://www.google.com/maps/place/450+Columbus+Blvd,+Hartford,+CT+06103/@41.7675502,-72.6711693,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x89e6537c11b49033:0xb24108d0f02d0381!8m2!3d41.7675462!4d-72.6689806?hl=en

